
Merit Rising 8th Grade Summer Reading 
 
Welcome to my class! I’m excited to have you coming into 8th grade next year!  
 
We will be reading J.R.R. Tolkein’s The Hobbit. I have copies at school that I can loan out, or 
you may purchase your own copy. If you would like me to loan you a book, please have your 
parent email me so that we can set up a time for pick up. 
 
You will need to read the book over the summer, and bring in the packet of completed questions 
on the first day of school. I will be grading on accuracy. I encourage you to write down the page 
number where you find the answer, or, if the book is your own, to highlight the answer. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


